
 

President’s Video Message 

August 30, 2021 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Lisa Collins and I will be your president for the coming year. 
 
I have been an educator for 23 years, and an administrator for 11. I grew up in Brampton, moved 
to North Bay while in high school, and have spent my career with the Near North District School 
Board. I’ll be seconded to the provincial office in Toronto for the coming year. 
 
You’ve all been incredibly patient, flexible and creative over the past two years with the 
numerous changes that have come our way. We’ll need to continue to do so in the next few 
months as we re-integrate – hopefully fully – back into our schools. 
 
Today I am sending this message to you virtually so that you have a chance to meet me “in 
person.” 
 
Going forward, you will receive a President’s Message from me via email every Monday. Please 
take a few minutes to read that message, as it will contain important information for you and 
your role. 
 
Over the coming year, if you have any questions or comments, please email or call me using the 
contact information at the end of this message. 
 
Good luck with your opening. 
 
Thank you for the continued leadership you provide. 
 
Happy New School Year! 
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